
Sea Scout Ship 25 Recap of 2021


By Ship 25 Yeoman, Allyson Marion


Meetings:

Throughout 2021 we’ve done trivia nights, learned 
maritime history, held holiday parties, bridges of honor, 
rank advancement, and so many other activities during our 
meetings. During the summer we often set dates to go 
sailing and organized training events for advancement and 
certifications. 


Activities:

During the months of October through January 2022, 
multiple events were planned and scheduled. Events such 
as Okpik Winter Camping training, Order of the Arrow 
ordeals, winter camping, and hiking Mount Monadnock in 
New Hampshire. During warmer months some of our 
members took advantage of the good weather to work on 
Quartermaster and Venturing Summit awards. While others 
took our boat the Sensei out on the water.


Awards:

To congratulate once again on their hard work and 
achievement, our members Emily Lampman earned her 
Quartermaster, Anastasia Earle and Katie Quinn both 
completed their Quartermaster projects and are getting 
close to being finished.  Ben Ashbaugh earned the 
Venturing Summit Award and Matthew DeTuri has been 
working towards earning his Eagle Award. 

Service projects:

From highway cleanups, to food drives, cemetery work and book drives for those in need, 
community education and helping our local Coast Guard Auxiliary, the Ship has been active on a 
number of service projects over the course of the year.

Contact:

Sea Scout Ship 25 in Ithaca, NY offers more information at ithacaseascouts.org or contact 
Committee Chairman Jim Graney at 607-327-1226 (work/cell) or email jgraney@twcny.rr.com

http://ithacaseascouts.org
mailto:jgraney@twcny.rr.com

